
Workshop participants 

SEACRIFOG Project 3rd Stakeholder Consultation Workshop – “Needs and knowledge gaps in the 

area of land use, land use change, food security, GHGs, and capacity development” 

18th April 2018, side event of SASSCAL Science Symposium 2018, Lusaka, Zambia 

Organization Type of organization 
Number of 

participants 
Country 

University of Zambia Academia 13 Zambia 

University of Botswana Academia 1 Botswana 

Council for Scientific and Industrial 
Research 

Academia 
1 

South Africa 

Zambia Youth Water Network 
Non-governmental 
institution 

1 
Zambia 

Instituto Superior de Ciências da 
Educação 

Academia 
1 

Angola 

University of Namibia Academia 1 Namibia 

Botswana University of Agriculture and 
Natural Resources 

Academia 
2 

Botswana 

Department of National Parks and 
Wildlife 

Governmental 
institution 

1 
Zambia 

Climate Service Center Germany (GERICS) Academia 1 Germany 

WWF Non-governmental 1 Zambia 

Namibia University of Science and 
Technology 

Academia 
1 

Namibia 

Agostinho Neto University Academia 1 Angola 

National Commission on Research 
Science and Technology 

State Owned Enterprise 
1 

Namibia 

National Remote Sensing Centre (NRSC) 
Governmental 
institution 

1 
Zambia 

Copperbelt University Academia 1 Zambia 

University of Jena Academia 1 Germany 

Global Change Research Center of the 
Czech Academy of Sciences (CzechGlobe) 

Academia 
 
2 

Czech Republic 

Euro-Mediterranean Center on Climate 
Change (CMCC Foundation) 

Academia 1 
Italy 

Thunen Institute Academia 1 Germany 

Integrated Carbon Observation System 
(ICOS) 

Academia  
1 

Finland 

Southern African Science Service Centre 
for Climate Change and Adaptive Land 
Management (SASSCAL) 

Academia 2 Germany 

 

The workshop was organized as a side event of SASSCAL Science Symposium 2018, in cooperation 

with local partner - Southern African Science Service Centre for Climate Change and Adaptive Land 

Management (SASSCAL) in Lusaka, Zambia. In total 36 participants joined the workshop. Majority of 

workshop participants were from academic sector, with some representatives from governmental 

and non-governmental institutions. 


